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September 14, 1951 

Thank you for sena1ng me the editorial 
entitled A REAL HELP which appeared in the 
September 6th issue of the Fort Worth Star 
Telegram. 

I have been working on this and think 
all of these things ought to be done. 

With all good wishes, I am 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
The Fort Worth Star Telegram 

Fort Worth, Texas 


